
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

September 13, 2017 
11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 
 
DATE: Wednesday, September 6, 2017 
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Serving Small Businesses: 
Examining the Effectiveness of HUBZone Reforms.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 
A.M. on September 13, 2017 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building. 
 
The hearing will examine legislation updating the Small Business Administration’s (SBA) 
Historically Underutilized Business Zones (HUBZone) Program, which seeks to provide federal 
contracting opportunities to small businesses in economically distressed areas of the country.  
H.R. 3294 is a bipartisan, comprehensive HUBZone reform bill designed to address concerns 
brought by small businesses as well as the Government Accountability Office. 

A staff briefing will be held on Monday, September 11, 2017 at 2:00 P.M. in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building. 
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Vivian Ling, Counsel for the Committee, 
at 202-226-7689. 
 


